Pre-School Newsletter

The children are busy practicing their races for Sports Day, and rehearsals have already begun for the Graduation.

We will continue with mathematics, phonics, and handwriting activities in class.

As the weather is beginning to get warmer just a reminder can you apply sunscreen to your children before they come to school? We will re-apply, as necessary.

Sound Of the week

Letter sound in class is 'Y' looking forward to seeing the children's lovely artwork to support our speech sounds.

Parent Information

We will be holding a parent evening on Friday 21st June; appointment sheets will be available from Monday 10 June.

Dates for Diary

21st June Sports Day weather permitting school leaver children only. Children wear PE kits and come into school for 10am family and friend's welcome.

21st June is our parents' evening, appointments will be available from 3pm onwards.

19th July Graduation at Mayfield main hall children to attend from 9.15am.

24th July Teddy Bear Picnic school closed fundraising event.

Mrs. Edwards head of pre-school & nursery